
-----Original Message----- 
From: Adams, Paul 
Sent: 16 May 2016 21:05 
To: Cox, Elizabeth 
Subject: Soundon application 
 
With regards to the application for the Soundon music Festival, I would like to raise a 
representation in relation to all 4 licensing objectives. 
 
The application makes reference to an Event Management Plan that has not been supplied 
including appendices with the application until 13th may 2016. This is three days before the 
close of the consultation period, which at this stage has not left sufficient time to review the 
plan to be satisfied that the licensing objectives are being satisfactory.  
 
Many Thanks 
 
Paul Adams 
Principal Licensing Officer.  
 


